
From: on behalf of Development Plans 

Subject: FW: Core Strategy Prefered Sites document. 

  
-----Original Message----- 

From: Raymond Hodgson [Sent: 12- Jan- 11 11:07 
To: Development Plans 

Subject: Core Strategy Prefered Sites document. 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
    
  
                             It was with suprise that we observed that area R130 has not been allocated 
prefered development status. We feel that a great opportunity for Ulverston may be missed. 
This site has the fantastic potential to provide much needed housing, in a central location and, 
by negotiation, public access to a riverside area which is currently private. This combination if 
housing and greenspace public access would be a great asset to the town of Ulverston. 
  
 The area for housing more than meets all the criteria for development under your strategy 
and we believe, is a more preferable oprion to some areas on the fringes of town. 
  
 Please could you advise if further representation is appropriate at this time or if an appeal 
procedure is available at some stage. 
  
               Yours Sincerely 
  

  

  
                 R.F. & C.E. Hodgson 
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